

PORT MALABAR HOLIDAY PARK MOBILE HOME PARK RECREATION DISTRICT

215 Holiday Park Boulevard NE Florida 32907signe

July 2, 2021

HOLIDAY PARK BOARD OF TRUSTEES:

- 1.) Sidewalk replacement has commenced. They have started on Mystic and will continue through the grove. Will keep all informed with a map of their schedule.
- 2.) Pad for the exit gate control box and arm are installed. We received the final draft for the LED sign on Friday. We will be scheduling a date for three contactors to meet with the Electrician this week. This is to include the security camera installation.
- 4.) The rear pond fountain is not performing to its maximum, I have a call in to Lake Drs. I will follow up this week.
- 5.) Sketches and ideas for the lobby refreshment area have been posted. This will commence on my return.
- 6.) I spoke to Mr. Linhart, (owner of 465 HPB) he will be attending the ACC meeting on Tuesday July 6, We're hoping we can amicably resolve the violations and hoping to bring things up to ACC Park Rules and regs.
- 7.) Holiday Park has purchased the tax certificate for 244 Holiday Park Blvd. We will be filing a lien for all Attorneys fees incurred.
- 8.) Stacy Pollack is no longer employed with Holiday Park. I have been reviewing previous applications, I have an interview scheduled on Wednesday for a replacement.
- 9.) Diane Bell and myself met with the Sound Engineer, he has hooked up all of the equipment for the audio and zoom meetings. It's working with no distortion, everyone must stay muted and all cell phones must be turned off during the meeting. Diane Bell is amazing!!!
- 10. I continue on my road to recovery, I am not money hungry as some folks may have suggested, I am clearly and solely looking out for the best interest of Holiday Park!

I will keep the Trustees informed of my progress!!

Morris

Thanking You,

Sheree Morris District Manager

Port Malabar Holiday Park